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Any concern that you have regarding a student should be logged on CPOMS.  Please add a 
New Incident under the category Incident Open.   
 
Safeguarding Team must be alerted to all incidents and each will be categorised on receipt.  
There have been a number of incidents recorded recently that have not been sent to the 
Safeguarding team, these then haven’t been picked up until our CPOMS review at our 
fortnightly Safeguarding Team meeting. 

Please email RiceA@kingsoakacademy.org.uk if you feel you need refresher training. 

 

 

Safeguarding Concerns  

CPOMS – Reminder 

 

  

 

All new incidents 

should be logged as 

Incident Open.  Do not 

select any other 

category as the 

Safeguarding Team will 

do this. 

Alert Staff Members – 

Always select 

Safeguarding Team 
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